

Town of Agawam

AGAWAM LIQUOR LICENSE COMMISSION (ALLC)

Commissioners Kenneth Largay – Chair Howard Safford Vincenzo Ronghi Secretary
Margaret McCarthy
413-786-0400 x8745
mmccarthy@agawam.ma.us

LIQUOR LICENSE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES

The Agawam Liquor License Commission held their monthly meeting on Wednesday, February 16, 2022 at the Agawam Senior Center, 954 Main St., Agawam, MA. Kenneth Largay, Chairman, Vincenzo Ronghi, Commissioner and Margaret McCarthy, Secretary, were present.

Minutes from the December 15, 2021 meeting were approved.

A public hearing was held for an application received from White Glove Caterers, Inc. dba Partner's Restaurant, 485 Springfield St., for an alteration of premises. The application was a request to permanently license Partner's existing outdoor patio. Mark Tansey, Manager, was present and all paperwork was in order. Application was approved unanimously.

Outdoor dining ordinance was discussed and the Commissioners agreed they would like to see it get "in the books" for the future.

BYOB ordinance is with the Mayor and expected to be presented to the City Council.

One-day liquor license application was discussed and the Commissioners would like to see:

- 1. A two-sided application.
- 2. Liquor Liability Insurance for the day of event.
- 3. Responsible party (manager) on site at function.
- 4. Must use distributors to purchase alcohol.
- 5. Site plan sketched out showing area where alcohol will be served.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:10 p.m.